
Public Outreach committee minutes of May 14, 2014 

The meeting was attended by Natalie Wolf, Peg Conway, Tom Muething, and Village Manager Scot 

Lahrmer. 

Chair Natalie Wolf called the meeting to order at 11:15 AM. The minutes of May 2, 2014 were approved.   

The subject of the May 14 meeting was discussion of Electric Aggregation and communicating the most 

recent electric aggregation to our residents.  The committee discussed a draft letter and offered various 

comments on changes. The letter would inform our residents about what has occurred to date and offer 

frequently asked questions on the second page. The committee agreed the message in the letter should 

indicate the electric market is volatile, our situation is different than 2 years ago and since the Village 

will not have an electric aggregation program for a period of time, residents can personally shop the 

electric market. A Call Safe message will be sent to all residents prior to the letter being delivered. The 

letter would be published on the Village website. 

The meeting was adjourned.  

 

Natalie Wolf 


